
 

 
  
 

Staff Report 
 

TO: Board of Harbor Commissioners 
 

FROM: Julie van Hoff, Director of Administrative Services 
THRU: James Pruett, General Manager  
 
DATE: August 29, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Presentation on District’s CalPERS Actuary Reports 
 
 
Recommendation/Motion: 
Informational Only. 
 
Background/Discussion: 
The Board of Harbor Commissioners requested additional information regarding the 
District’s retirement liabilities.  Staff contacted the California Public Employees’ 
Retirement System (CalPERS) and invited a CalPERS employee to provide a 
presentation on the District’s Actuarial Valuation Reports.  Julian Robinson, FSA, EA, 
MAAA, Senior Actuary of the CalPERS Actuarial Office will provide information on the 
attached actuary reports. 
 
Summary/Recommendation: 
Informational Only. 
 
Attachments: 
1) Miscellaneous Classic Actuarial Valuation Report 
2) Miscellaneous PEPRA Actuarial Valuation Report 

Item G1 

https://www.smharbor.com/files/dc8190635/2024_09_18_Item_G1_Att_1_Actuarial+Valuation+Miscellaneous+Classic.pdf
https://www.smharbor.com/files/ed55ac2ee/2024_09_18_Item_G1_Att_2_Actuarial+Valuation+Miscellaneous+PEPRA.pdf
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